
January 12, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Briggs 

Editor-in-Chief 

University Press of Kansas 

2501 West 15th Street 

Lawrence, KS 66049 

 

Dear Mr. Briggs: 

 

Enclosed please find an Assassination Records Review Board information packet.  Thank you for 

your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


